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Brianna Raines

From:
Sent: January 15, 2025 10:13 AM
To: Brianna Raines
Subject: 87 Sibbald Crescent, Plan 204, Lot 56 Minor Variance Letter of Support

Town of Georgina  
Attention:  
Brianna Raines  
Secretary-Treasurer to the Committee of Adjustment 
 
Re. 87 Sibbald Crescent, Plan 204, Lot 56 Minor Variance - Letter of Support 
  
We are neighbours  Josh and Melissa Pestill at 87 Sibbald Crescent.  
 
We are pleased to support this application. This property was neglected until Josh and Melissa 
purchased it. We are pleased to see the good work they are doing to clean it up. The proposed structure 
will enhance the property and the community.  
 

  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 




